CANNON LANE PRIMARY SCHOOL (4—11 years)

Cannonbury Avenue Pinner Middlesex HA5 1TS

Tel: 020 8866 3536 Fax: 020 8429 9970

www.cannonlaneprimary.org office@cannonlane.harrow.sch.uk

Monday 4th January 2016

To Year 6 parents:



SCHOOL JOURNEY TO KINGSWOOD, ISLE OF WIGHT 13th - 17th JUNE 2016

Dear Parents.

As you know, the next payment for the Isle of Wight trip is due by Friday, 15th January 2016. Please return the sum of £60 with the attached slip and your payment card. We would prefer payments by cheque please, and request prompt payment so we can forward this to the Kingswood Centre by the due date. Please note we cannot accept payments after the 15th January.

Yours sincerely

Year 6 Teachers

YEAR 6 SCHOOL JOURNEY TO ISLE OF WIGHT 2016	
Name of Child	Class
Please find enclosed payment of £60. Cheques needed with the please write name of child and class on back of exact money please.	
Signed	Parent/Carer
PLEASE PRINT YOUR NAME	

PLEASE RETURN SLIP AND PAYMENT IN SEALED, NAMED ENVELOPE TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, 15TH JANUARY 2016

PLEASE NOTE THIS IS THE FINAL DATE AND MONEY CANNOT BE ACCEPTED AFTER THIS DATE.













